
Milford Government Access Committee 
 
Tuesday, March 24, 2009 
 
Platt Technical High School 
Library Media Center 
600 Orange Avenue 
Milford, CT  06461 
 
Call to Order: 7:02 pm 
 
Present:  Michael Manente, Bob Adams, Phil Kearney, Paula Patterson, 
Toby Zabinski 
 
Mike Manente thanked Sol Silverstein for info presented at previous 
meeting,  Phil Kearney for serving as past chair, Dennis for all his hard work 
and the new members for serving on the committee. 
 
The budget meeting for MGAT will be held on April 13, 2009.  Mike 
Manente will check on the line items included in the budget.   
 
 
The monthly report was presented by Dennis Guaglinone. 
 
Phil Kearney made a motion to table the discussion of a position for 
additional taping. Seconded by Toby Zabiniski. Passed. 
 
There was a discussion about the need to have the DVD’s transferred to the 
City Clerk’s office and contact be made with the Library Director to discuss 
cataloging and storage of DVD programs. 
 
Phil Kearney made a motion to revise the request form for copies of 
programming, Seconded by Bob Adams.  Passed. 
 
Bob Adams presented information pertaining  to the use Google to create 
multiple libraries to post month by month listings of programs.   
 
New Business:  Request for Platt Tech to increase volume on DVD 
submitted for braodcast. 
 



Adjournment:  9:04pm  Montioned by Mike Manente, seconded by Phil 
Kearney. 
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